
Proposed wording for policy regarding courses with five or fewer students 

Currently there is no formal policy regarding the administration of student evaluations of faculty in 

courses where there are five or fewer students.  The following policy is recommended: 

In classes with fewer than five students student assessment of faculty instruction will not be 

conducted.  


